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We have had a SUPER busy week in Cherry Class, and they have all done so well! The children have been working particularly hard with their number and letter formation. 
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NEXT WEEK
We are planning to visit the Tudor Bridge on Friday 24th September. This is TBC and more details will follow shortly.     
HOMEWORK
Practice the sound ‘ay’ (‘may I play?’) and complete one of the tasks in the Homework booklet. All homework is in your child’s reading folder. Please (as always) continue to read daily with your child. 
         Have a great weekend! 
Maths


We have been so busy in Maths, but the highlight has to be practicing counting backwards and forwards…by playing hide and seek. Mrs Davis won!
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Phonics Update


This week we have been learning ‘ay’ (may I play?) ‘ee’ (‘what can you see?’), ‘igh’ (fly high) and ‘ow’ (‘blow the snow’). Well done if your child is already sounding those out at home! 





Topic: We have been making the most of the good weather and getting outside! We have been also focusing on working as a team. Highlights include, working in teams to find (and name) different flowers and trees in Science, and hunting animal clues together in Forest School. Cherry Class also worked brilliantly together when playing football this week in PE.








